
Beech Green Primary School 
“Respect, Achieve, Belong”  

Newsletter for Thursday 2nd September 2021  

Welcome to Term 1   
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I have never known a more settled start to the new academic year, by 9:20am this morning every child 

was working in class, thank you for your support.  
 

Photos from around the school, I wonder what your child can tell you about the pictures they recognise?  

Either because they remember something from last year or can spot something they have seen today.  It 

is just for fun, but it might help start a conversation about their first day.  

What do you recognise? 

 

   

 
 

 
   

  
 

   



 
 

 
 

 

 
  

   
 

 
 
 

 

 

   

 
 

 

 

   



 
We are continuing some restrictions for the first four weeks, to minimise risks until we know the impact 

of all pupils returning to school.  There are also some changes to the guidance, please email if you have 

any concerns or questions.  

 

The one-way system (both gates will open at 8:40am to 9:00am and 3:10pm to 3:30pm) come in 

through any gate but please continue to use the one-way route around school and exit through the 

carpark gate; 

10-day isolation for anyone who tests positive; 

No whole school assemblies; 

PE outside as much as possible; 

Ventilated classrooms, windows and doors open; 

Handwashing and we will continue with our additional daily cleaning and regular deep clean; 

No whole school use of the staffroom; 

Bubble groups for break-time and lunchtime; 

Peripatetic music lessons; 

After school clubs. 

No scooters or bikes in school please 

Mask wearing is now your choice; 

Responsibility for contact tracing when a pupil tests positive for Covid will pass from the school to NHS 

Test and Trace. We will not inform you when children need to self-isolate. Please still tell us if someone 

in your household tests positive, we will support you and your family; 

Children will not automatically need to isolate if they are contacted by Test and Trace, they might be 

asked to get a PCR test; 

We will not close bubbles. 

 

Mrs Julie Poulson Headteacher                                                                               @beech_green   

 

Welcome 
We would like to welcome everyone back to school, especially our new families who have started with us 

this week.  Next Monday is another exciting day, when Reception 2021 join us too. 

 

Beech Green Primary School Facebook (Official Page) 
Is now searchable, please find us and request to join the group.   

 

Vacancy – School Cleaner 
We have a vacancy for a school cleaner.   

For further information about hours and pay, please contact Miss Amy Bancroft 

bursar@beechgreen.gloucs.sch.uk or Mr Kevin Morris kevinmorris@beechgreen.gloucs.sch.uk 

 

School Uniform 
We would normally receive a top up uniform order on the 1st September, but yesterday we received an 

email from our supplier to say they are experiencing difficulties with staff shortages and raw materials so 

we will not receive a delivery for another fortnight.  We will let you know when we have autumn uniform 

in stock. 

 



Calling all YEAR 3s!!! 
As a partner school of Forest Green Rovers, we have been offered the chance for our Year 3 pupils to 

receive a FREE football shirt for the new season!  There are 400 to share amongst their partner schools so 

it's on a first come, first served basis - you'll need to be quick!  If your child supports Forest Green already, 

or if they would like to become a new supporter, use the following link below to register 

ASAP: https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/fgr-community-free-shirt-giveaway-year-3-tickets-162300724837 

Mr Dawson 

 

Year 5 & Year 6 Parents – A message from Severn Vale School 
At Severn Vale School we understand how important it is to choose the next step in your child's 

education and we warmly invite all prospective students, parents and families to join us at our Open 

Events this year. 

 

There will be an opportunity for you to meet our staff and students, tour our facilities and experience all 

that Severn Vale School has to offer. 

Open Evening - Thursday 16th September 2021 6pm - 8pm 

School tours - Tuesday 21st September & Thursday 30th September 9.30am - 11am 

We look forward to welcoming you. 

  
 

admin@beechgreen.gloucs.sch.uk 

covid19@beechgreen.gloucs.sch.uk 

Beech Green Careline – 24-hour answerphone – 01452 722697    

Website – www.beechgreenprimary.co.uk 

 

 

  


